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Thursday 16th March 2023
Dear Parents & Carers,

Re: Year 1 Local Trip To Miller’s Pond – 30th March 2023

On Thursday 30th March the children in Year 1 will be making a trip to Millers Pond here in our local
area, to give the children a practical experience about what they are learning in science - animal
groupings and variations. The trip is organised for the morning hours in the school day so we will
be back before lunch time.

We will be leaving the school premises at exactly 09:30 in order to have enough time to explore all
the pond and its surroundings and discuss our learning.

Please make sure your child is wearing a full school uniform with a suitable coat and sensible
shoes/trainers for this trip.

As this trip is in a public place, we would be very grateful for help from parents and carers; to
accompany the year group as additional adults. If you are available on the day, please let your
class teacher know.

If you wish for your child to attend the trip to Miller’s Pond, please give your permission on Arbor as
soon as possible and by Monday 20th March 2023. There is no cost associated with this trip.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

The Year 1 team
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